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1. Bill Number HB1781

House of Origin Introduced Substitute Engrossed

Second House In Committee Substitute Enrolled

2. Patron Cosgrove

3. Committee General Laws

4. Title Surplus materials; band uniforms retained by public institutions of higher
education not considered

5. Summary/Purpose: This bill provides that band uniforms retained by public institutions of
higher education shall not be considered “surplus materials.”

6. Fiscal Impact Estimates are: See Item 8.

7. Budget amendment necessary: No

8. Fiscal implications: No expenditure impact. It is likely that there will be little to no
reduction in revenue should this bill pass. It is possible that revenue may actually increase as
institutions of higher education find creative ways to market band uniforms.

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected: Institutions of Higher Education

10. Technical amendment necessary: No

11. Other comments: None
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